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1. Sacred Heart School presents The Little Mermaid 

 

Please put in the following notice in parish bulletins in the Central Region: 

 

Sacred Heart School is proud to present a school-wide performance of “The 

Little Mermaid” by Kathryn Schultz Miller on Thursday May 23, 2013 in 

Sacred Heart Auditorium. Curtain time is 10 a.m. and 7 p.m. Entry by 

donation. Come and enjoy the show: you’ll have a WHALE of a time! 

 

 

2. Choir for May 31
st
 Ordinations 

 

Please put the following notice in parish bulletins 

 

Choir practices for the celebration of ordination to the ministerial priesthood of Rene 

Antonio and Alvin Matias will take place on Thursday, May 16, Monday May 20 and 

Monday, May 27 starting at 7 p.m. at Sacred Heart Cathedral. All singers are welcome. 

 

3. Lay Formation 2013-2015 

 

Parishes in Prince George and surrounding communities: The diocese is accepting applications 

for the next Lay Formation program scheduled to begin in September 2013. Please find attached 

the information which will be posted on the diocesan website. Brochures and applications forms 

will be sent to parishes shortly. Thank you for your assistance in promoting the program.  

 

4. Youth Resources 

  

Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 

 “Don’t Take Love Lying Down” by Brad Henning (keynote speaker at DYC 2013): Both 

the book ($19.95) and DVD ($34.99) are available for purchase from Ave Maria 

Specialties in Prince George (1638-20
th

 Avenue or, for those outside Prince George, 1-

800-704-7454) or they can be borrowed from the Diocesan Pastoral Centre Youth 

Ministry Library (250-964-4424 ext. 242 or teresa@pgdiocese.bc.ca). A Kindle Book 

version can be purchased via Amazon.com at $9.99. For other youth ministry resources, 

visit the Diocesan Library catalogue on-line at www.pgdiocese.bc.ca (click Our 

Ministries, Resource Catalogue, and follow prompts).  

 

5. Celebrate World Youth Day 2013 

 

Please put the following notice in parish bulletins: 

 

 Celebrate World Youth Day (WYD) 2013 at One Rock on Friday, July 26 – July 28 at 

Mount St. Francis in Cochrane, Alberta. This regional WYD 2013 event for young adults 

is scheduled to coincide with WYD celebrations in Rio de Janeiro, Brazil. One Rock is 

hosted by the Diocese of Calgary in partnership with the other Catholic dioceses of 

Alberta. For more information and a link to a promotional video, visit www.onerock.ca.    

 

http://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/
http://www.onerock.ca/

